
MATHER STREET PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER – 26TH FEbRuARY 2020 

 

HA SOCIAL MEDIA 
We have set up accounts on Instagram, Twitter and Facebook so we can celebrate the children’s 
achievements and keep everyone up to date with what is happening in school. Search for 
Mather Street Primary School on these sites and the correct pages should come up. Please 
remember that primary school children are not old enough to have their own social media 
accounts for these sites so they will have to access them via their parents’ accounts.  

WORLD BOOK DAY 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on 
Friday 6th March 2020. Please remember that 
the children need to dress up to represent a 
‘WOW WORD’  

Message for Mrs Brown/Mrs Buckley… 
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name ___________________ Class____________________ 

 

PARENTS’ EVENINGS 
This term’s parents’ evenings will be on 
Tuesday 3rd March 2020 and Thursday 5th 
March 2020. Please make an appointment to 
see your child’s teacher.  

EASTER HOLIDAYS 
School will close on Friday 3rd April 2020 for the Easter holidays and reopen on Monday 20th 
April 2020.  
 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 
Well done to all the children that managed to achieve 100% attendance last half term despite all 
the nasty bugs that were around. We keep reminding the children how important it is to wash 
their hands. The number of children that are regularly late for school is still a cause for concern. 
Please make every effort to get your children to school on time. If your child is 6 minutes late 
every day, they will miss half an hour’s learning that week.    

OLDHAM ATHLETIC FOOTBALL TRAINING 
We are grateful to Jack and his colleagues from Oldham Athletic’s community team for the 
fantastic PE training they provided for lots of the children last half term. The holiday football 
club was well attended and the children’s behaviour was outstanding. Due to the success of the 
holiday club, we will be arranging another event for the Easter holidays.  
Alex from the sports’ development team will be continuing to offer sports clubs for KS1 and KS2 
each week.  


